
 
To: President and Members   July 14, 2020 
 of the City Council 
 c/o 409 City Hall 
 
 The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) is pleased to have the opportunity to 
review Council Bill #20-0510, entitled, “Trauma-Informed Care Task Force Composition - 
Revisions and Clarifications.” The purpose of this legislation is to add two educators to the 
Trauma-Informed Care Task Force, and clarify that one appointed councilmember must have 
experience as a parent within the Baltimore City Public School System (BCPSS) and that any 
councilmember appointed with substantial experience as an educator within BCPSS shall be the 
co-chair of the Task Force.  
 
 BCHD anticipates no programmatic or fiscal impacts because of this bill’s passage. For 
this reason, BCHD takes no position on Council Bill #20-0510. 
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